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We invite parents of the 5th graders  

to join us on May 24th to celebrate our  

5th grade students as they move on to  

middle school.  

11:10 a.m. - 5th Grade Clap Out 
Families can enter the front gate from 10:50-11:00 with the pink 
pass from the 5th grade packet sent home in March. Please keep 

your group together and keep  sidewalks clear for students. Please 
call the main office if you need more information.  Thank you! 

During the summer, our office is 
open Monday-Thursday between 
the hours  of 7:00 a.m. and 4:00 

p.m.   

Valrico Elementary School    

609 S. Miller Road                  

Valrico, FL 33594                                                    

(813) 744-6777                          
https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/

valrico 

 
School Board 

 
Nadia T. Combs, Chair 

Henry “Shake” Washington,     
Vice Chair 

Lynn L. Gray 
Stacy A. Hahn, Ph.D. 

Karen Perez 
Melissa Snively 
Jessica Vaughn 

 

 

Superintendent of Schools 

Van Ayers 
 

Tricia Simonsen 

 

Michelle Vick 

The last day of school is on 

Friday, May 24th, 2024 
With dismissal at 

11:25AM 
 

Report Cards will be available online for families on 

June 5th 

Summer Break is rolling in 
like high tide. This year has 
been “sunsational” but it is  
finally time to “lei” back and 
enjoy “some beach, some-
where”. We want to thank 
our students for their hard 
work, parents for their    
continued support, and our 
teachers & staff for their 
dedication!    



 

The Supply List for 

the 2024-2025  

school year is  

attached to this  

newsletter and is also 

posted on our  

Valrico webpage. 

https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/valrico 

Congratulations & thank 
you to the following 
elected Parent/Business 

Partner Representatives who will serve 
on our Student Advisory Committee for 
the 24-25 School Year: 
Katherine Branin 
Jennifer Cao-Navarro 
Genise Crockett    
Kelly Rice                  
Jorge Rodriguez 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar! 

Valrico Elementary 

OPEN HOUSE      
for the 2024-25 School Year  

is on 

Thursday, August 8, 2024 
1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 

Please watch our  

school website  

over the summer for  

back-to-school info.  

   From the Nurse... 
      Your child’s medication 

       must be picked up by the end 

        of the school day on May 24. 

  After that, Hillsborough 

  County School Policy   

  directs schools to discard 

  any medication left at the

 school. For safety reasons,                   

children will not be allowed to  

transport medication from  

school to your home. An  

adult needs to pick up the  

medicine. If you have any  

questions, please contact  

Nurse Diane. 

 

DO YOU HAVE A RISING KINDERGARTEN STUDENT? 
 

Registration is taking place now! 
If you haven’t done so,          please 
come by the front office to pick 
up the enrollment paperwork. 
Thank you! 

Sixth grade summer bridge provides an opportunity for rising sixth 
grade students to get a sneak peek of their middle school.  The     
purpose is to support rising 6th grade student’s successful transition 
into the middle school  environment.  

Mann Middle School:  
Dates: July 24, 2024  
Time: 8:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m. 
Register Here:  
Need more info? 
Email: christina.rogers1@hcps.net 
Phone: (813) 744-8400 

Mulrennan Middle School: 
Dates: July 17-18, 2024  
Time: 8:00 a.m.– 12:00 p.m. 
Register Here:  
Need more info? 
Email: lindak.rodgers@hcps.net  
Phone: (813) 651-2100 

mailto:lindak.rodgers@hcps.net





